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M Gma” Collin Maxwell <endlesssaturdays@gmail.com>

Re: 45270 Albion's up for bat!

1 message

Collin Maxwell <collin@napavalleyonly.com> Mon, May 28, 2018 at 8:26 AM
To: Bill Kinser <kinserb@mendocinocounty.org>

Hi Bill,

I'm following up on the earlier email to make sure we're all set. I'm printing out a bunch of images of other water
towers in the village and also a slew of different shingle siding styles. Please let me know if the surveyor dropped
off some copies, or if | should plan on getting some updated ones for you on Monday the 4th when I'm in town.

Thanks,
Collin

Collin Maxwell

(707) 900-1112
P.O.Box 484
Rutherford, CA 94573
CalBRE 01809952

On Wed, May 16, 2018 at 9:57 AM, Collin Maxwell <collin@napavalleyonly.com> wrote:
Hi Bill,

| hope your vacation was fantastic, and you got lots of rest and reprieve!

I'm writing to follow-up on the package | mailed to you, to make sure your received the CD with a digital file,
original large papers, and three copies which we'd talked about last time we met. If not, I'll dig up the tracking
number and find them.

The surveyor (Forest Francis) said he'd drop off his latest version of the site to replace the ones I'd included. If
he didn't, you'll still be armed with the necessary docs to get us through this initial "Howdy board!" meeting.

Please let me know if there is anything else you'll need. I've booked a flight, and hotel. I'll be there on-time and
prepared!

Collin

Collin Maxwell

(707) 900-1112
P.O.Box 484
Rutherford, CA 94573
CalBRE 01809952
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